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Messages: Next Week:

Year 6 message: I am aware that the school year has only just begun for
our year 6 children however open evenings for secondary school choices
are fast approaching due to the secondary school application window
closing on the 31st October. I have added a list of the open evenings I am
aware of so far:

● Ash Hill Academy- Tuesday 26th September 4pm- 7pm

● Trinity Academy- Thursday 28th September 4:30 presentation and

one at 5:30

● South Axholme- Thursday 21st September- 5:30-8:00pm

● The Snaith School- Thursday 5th October, time 4:30 onwards

● XP Doncaster- Tuesday 26th September 4pm- 6pm

● The Axholme Academy- Open evening Wednesday 20th

September 6-8pm or open mornings on 22nd and 25th September

(please call 01724 710368 to book a place on the open morning

events)

We will continue to blog dates of other open evenings as soon as I receive
them.

Please email Mr Mumby at y5-6@greentopschool.org or catch him at his
classroom should you have any further questions.

This week:
● Monday - National read an eBook day

● Monday - Year 4 off site visit

● Wednesday - Owls visit - EYFS

● Thursday - Year 3 off site visit

● Thursday - Y6 parents meeting - 5pm

● Friday - Staff day 1 - school closed

Monday 25th September - Staff day 2 -school closed

Autumn 1 diary dates:
https://greentopschool.co.uk/diary-dates-for-autumn-1/

https://greentopschool.co.uk/diary-dates-for-autumn-1/
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Attendance shout outs: Beautiful Work: Blog of the week:

Our attendance winners for last week were:

Crew Ambler and Crew Good/Pearson
with 100%

Well done - great work!!

Please find information regarding attendance:
UKHSA-should-I-keep-my_child_off_school_gui…

What a wonderful visitor to have in school this
week. Check out our Y3 and Y4 blog posts from
their Roman Workshops:

https://greentopschool.co.uk/year-3s-roman-day/

https://greentopschool.co.uk/roman-workshop-visit-
%f0%9f%8f%9b%ef%b8%8f/

https://greentopschool.co.uk/class-11-roman-worksh
op/

https://greentopschool.co.uk/class-12-roman-worksh
op/

Sharing our stories as we go… Academic Success Shout out:

Have you seen our recent XP Trust ‘Sharing Our
Stories’ and ‘Beautiful Work’ blog post?

​​https://greentopschool.co.uk/sharing-our-stories
-15-09-2023/

This year we have changed the way we work in
maths. We have changed the style of books we
use to record our learning and how our work is
presented. It’s wonderful seeing the beautiful
work unfolding in maths already!
https://greentopschool.co.uk/crew-knowles-bea
utiful-maths/

Fabulous extended study! Well done!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/13uHTQfVQe1_qpw85kLG21Hm7mmK_qmNA/view?usp=sharing
https://greentopschool.co.uk/year-3s-roman-day/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/roman-workshop-visit-%f0%9f%8f%9b%ef%b8%8f/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/roman-workshop-visit-%f0%9f%8f%9b%ef%b8%8f/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/class-11-roman-workshop/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/class-11-roman-workshop/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/class-12-roman-workshop/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/class-12-roman-workshop/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/sharing-our-stories-15-09-2023/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/sharing-our-stories-15-09-2023/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/crew-knowles-beautiful-maths/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/crew-knowles-beautiful-maths/
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Expedition: Character Growth (Crew):

EYFS- This week the children have thoroughly enjoyed hooking into their
new expedition ‘Exploring our World’ . The children are already beginning
to answer the question ’What do stories tell us about Autumn?’ and have
immersed themselves into lots of crafting ready to decorate their
classrooms! Reception children had the wonderful fieldwork visit to
Sherwood pines and the Gruffalo trail was a firm favourite!

Y3/4 - What a fantastic week we’ve had in Y3/4! We have started delving
deeper into the world of Romans and learnt all about Roman roads and
why they were so beneficial. We also enjoyed making edible roads out of
chocolate and biscuits! Year 3/4 were also lucky enough to have a Roman
workshop where we learnt how to march like a soldier and use the
different battle formations. We also used wax tablets and learnt more
about aqueducts which will help us in our learning next week.

EYFS- In our Crew sessions this week the children have been thinking
about stewardship and how looking after our classroom and school
enables better learning opportunities. The children have also enjoyed
thinking about how Crew is similar to a family in that we care for and are
there for each other. I am so proud of their kindness!

Y3/4 - In crew this week we have thought about beautiful work and
craftsmanship. We set ourselves targets linking to craftsmanship which we
will review next week. We also enjoyed our first Community Crew meeting
of the year! We had lots to celebrate and it has been great seeing our first
Crew Champions wearing their yellow t-shirts!

Message from ‘The Friend’s of GT’: Our next coffee morning/afternoon: Weekly lunch menus:

Have you seen our recent XP Trust ‘Sharing
Our Stories’ and ‘Beautiful Work’ blog post?

https://greentopschool.co.uk/sharing-our-st
ories-08-09-2023/

Summer Menu

DINNER MENUS wc 17 April 2023.pdf

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PI8LfVpqG_JHgL7M66O7dnFlT6xCY7lC/view?usp=sharing
https://greentopschool.co.uk/sharing-our-stories-08-09-2023/
https://greentopschool.co.uk/sharing-our-stories-08-09-2023/
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Communication Sunset Clubs

Phase Leader email addresses:

EYFS - Miss Carter - eyfs@greentopschool.org

KS1 - Mrs Shaw - ks1@greentopschool.org

Y3/4 - Miss Knowles - y3-4@greentopschool.org

Y5/6 - Mr Mumby - y5-6@greentopschool.org

In the first instance please speak to crew leader
or class teacher.

Should you wish to access our sunset club you
can book by contacting Mrs Dewsnap:
sunset@greentopschool.org .

Please include the following details: name,
teacher, any allergies/dietary requirements,
days required and a Contact number.

Sunset club runs from 4pm to 5:30pm daily at £5
per day which should be paid in advance via
ParentPay.

If you no longer need your child’s place at a club,
please let the office know so we can offer the
place to another child.

If you don’t attend a club for three weeks, we will
contact you and give your child’s place to
someone else.

We have waiting lists for clubs so we really
appreciate your support with this!

More Beautiful Work

mailto:eyfs@greentopschool.org
mailto:ks1@greentopschool.org
mailto:y3-4@greentopschool.org
mailto:y5-6@greentopschool.org
mailto:sunset@greentopschool.org

